
The Community Foundation of Mississauga respects and adheres to all legislative requirements and best practices regarding protecting your privacy. We use the information you provide to keep you in-
formed of the activities of the Community Foundation of Mississauga and for tax receipt and donor recognition purposes. If at any time, you wish to be removed from our contact list or do not wish to be 
included in our mailings, please contact our office at 905-897-8880 or send an email to info@CFofM.org. This list provides recognition to donors whose receipted gift has been received between the last 
newsletter and this current newsletter in keeping with our policies for recognition. Please see our Annual Report and web site for annual listings. 

1832 Asset Management 
L.P. 
AGMD Group Inc. 
Mercy Alexis 
Amacon 
Wahid Amin 
Shohre Amini 
Ramon Andal 
Brenda Apel 
AstraZeneca Canada 
Jeff Atkinson 
Brian Austin 
Eric Axiak 
Neal Bach 
Katherine Barnett 
Marion Bartlett 
Tansie Bartozzi 
Bassett Real Estate 
Management Services Inc. 
Lynn Beaton 
Stacey Beatty 
Ann Beneteau 
Jason Besler 
Darlene Bessette 
Craig Blair 
Jason Bone 
Dino Bortolotto 
Simon Bottone 
Bruce Bowser 
Julia Bowser 
Colleen Boyce 
Jason and Darlene                            
Branidis 
Maggie Bras 
Cecil Brauer 
Brookes Walton LLP 
Rarnie Brown 
Mauro Bucci 
David Butti 
Peter Callaghan 
Cartwheels Gym Centre 
Inc. 
Joseph Castelluccio 
Paul Chadwick 
Agnes Chaitas 
Susan and Robert Chan 
Rashna Chotai 
Marissa Chow 
Cindy Cody 

The Community Foundation of Mississauga 
1100 Central Parkway West, Unit 15, Lower Level 
Mississauga, ON  L5C 4E5 
P: 905-897-8880   f: 905-897-7509 
e: info@CFofM.org   w: www.CFofM.org   twitter: @CFofMississauga 
Charitable BN: 892395112 RR0001 

Community Builders 

Michael Fujarczuk 
Holly Garratt 
Roland Gaspari 
Wayne Gemmell 
Robyn and Terry Gillin 
Grant Gilmour 
Scott Gilmour 
Ryan Gilmour 
Greg Gilmour 
Brenda Gilmour 
David Gilmour 
Jodi Gilmour Penelas 
E. Philip Giroday 
Harry Goel 
Michael Greer 
Bill Guest 
Jim Guest 
Silvio Guglietti 
Natalie Haley 
Patricia Hammill 
Greg Hamre 
Karen Harrington 
The Haunn Group  
Hawryluk Dentistry 
Professional Corporation 
Brad Henderson 
Michael Henry 
Larry Hill 
Andrew Hind 
Jackie Holmes 
Mary Hurley 
Sarah Hurst 
Nando Iannicca 
Domenic Italiano 
Fraser Jaffray 
William James 
Pam Johannson 
Diane Kalenchuk 
Steve Kaszas 
James Kavanagh 
Arie Kavelaar 
Jim Kennedy 
Mary Keough 
Kerr Waid Professional 
Corporation 
Omar Khan 
George Kloet 
Sherry Knight 
Linda Kostick 

Paul Cody 
Michael Cogliano 
Bryan Coleman 
Tom and Stella Cooney 
Peter Cover 
Glen Cronin 
Paul Cronin 
Rudolph Cuzzetto 
Danny Dalcourt 
Michael Day 
Anthony De Francesca 
Linda Delfin 
Michael Dennis 
Helene Derbyshire 
Yvonne Dewar 
Marion Dick 
Lina Dolfato 
Lou Donato 
Dylan Donovan 
Heather Dousett 
Melania Drake 
Kristen Duern 
Tanja Duggan 
Adriano Duronio 
Ken Eastman 
Diane Eckert 
Mark Egan 
Brian Ellacott 
Maureen and Kenneth    
Ellis 
Catherine Ellis 
Laurie Ellis 
Tammy Evans 
Ronald Factor 
Rebecca Fell 
Alison Fernandes 
Fielding Environmental 
Fincham Automotive 
Supplies Ltd. 
Firm Automation Inc. 
Paul Fletcher 
Marge Folkes 
Peter Fosbery 
Donald Foster 
FRAM + Slokker 
Toni Frankfurter 
Carolyn French 
Carol Froom 
James Fujarczuk 

Seeing Stars at the 5th Annual Gala! 
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locations of Arthur Murray Dance 
Studio.  Not only did they agree to 
train as ballroom dancers, they did 
it knowing the demands that the 
training might bring.  Over time, 
they became experts on the dance 
floor, and they also accepted the 
challenge of reaching out to their 
personal networks to raise funds 
for this event.  This commitment 
to the Community Foundation and 
to our cornerstone event is nothing 
short of remarkable.   
 

The competition saw a variety of 
dances.  The performances began 
with Bill and his instructor Rachel 
performing a lively West Coast 
Swing, followed by Greg and his 
instructor Pei Pei tearing up the 
dance floor with a Foxtrot and 
Swing  combination.  We were 
then treated to a lovely Argentine 
Tango courtesy of Donna and her 
instructor Ole. And finally, 
Michael and his instructor 
Kaitland had the house on its feet 
when they performed a Salsa, 
Foxtrot and Swing medley to the 
appropriate tune “Save the last 
dance for me”.   
 

There were so many people who 
contributed to the success of the 
2017 Dancing With Mississauga 
Stars, including our volunteer 
organizing committee, whose hard 
work paid off with another 
incredible event.  Thanks also to 
Amy Tjen and Barry Tjen from 
Photo Depot for recording the 

night’s excitement.  We also thank 
our 2017 Corporate Partners.  And 
we are  grateful for the support we 
received from: Arthur Murray 
Dance Studios for the professional 
dance instruction, the Mississauga 
Convention Centre, where the food 
and venue were just extraordinary, 
and AV Canada, for their returning 
support with the evening’s audio 
visual production.  
 

Returning emcees Marivel Taruc 
and Francis D’Souza made sure that 
the evening was fun and fast-paced.  
This year’s judges were Dancing 
With Mississauga Stars alum 
Maggie Bras, Jake Dheer of OMNI 
Television at Rogers Media Inc., 
and Lisa MacLaggan of Arthur 
Murray Franchised Dance Studios.   
They dished out high scores and 
compliments, and cheering sections 
were in evidence when each dancer 
took to the floor!  
 

With a combination of pledges 
received, audience and judges votes, 
this year’s Mirror Ball trophy was 
awarded to Greg Gilmour.  
Congratulations to Greg, and thank 
you for your commitment to 
Dancing with Mississauga Stars! 
 

Our final thanks go to Donna, Bill, 
Greg and Michael.  This event was 
simply not possible without you.  
We are grateful to you for sharing 
your time, talent and treasure to 
support Dancing With Mississauga 
Stars, and ultimately, the 
community of Mississauga.   
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2017 Champion Greg Gilmour takes home the trophy 

Dancing with Mississauga Stars is 
our cornerstone event, and the 
2017 Gala was a great success!  
On November 3rd, our Stars took 
to the dance floor at the 
Mississauga Convention Centre 
after months of preparation for the 
big night.  This year we celebrated 
our 5th Annual Dancing With 
Mississauga Stars, and we did so 
with all the glitz and glamour that 
the event is known for as we were 
treated to excellence in ballroom 
dance competition.  
 

The 2017 Stars are Donna 
Brookes, broker with Sotheby’s 
International Realty Canada, Greg 
Gilmour, owner of Re/Max Realty 
Specialists Inc., Bill Guest, 
President of CCR Solutions, and 
Michael Morra of Michael’s Back 
Door Restaurant in Clarkson.  
Thanks go to these 4 community 
leaders who enthusiastically 
agreed to accept the challenge of 
the ballroom dance competition, 
as well as raise important funds 
for the Community Foundation of 
Mississauga.  Monies raised help 
the Community Foundation in its 
work building a vital, dynamic, 
successful community.    We are 
deeply grateful to our Stars for 
making this another successful 
Dancing with Mississauga Stars 
Gala. 
 

These Stars began training for the 
event many months ago with the 
Mississauga and Oakville 



of our city.  Through community 

convening, endowment building 

and grant-making we fulfil our 

mission in support of 

Mississauga.   

 

Our strength lies not only in our 

caring donors, whose funds 

create endless possibilities for 

Mississauga charities, but also in 

our dedicated volunteer Board 

and Committee members and our 

staff.    

 

There are several new faces here 

at the Community Foundation.  

This spring we said a fond 

farewell to Board Chair Howard 

McIntyre.  I am pleased to report  

that Erica Teklits has been 

appointed as our new Board 

Chair.  Erica is a Partner at 

BDO, and  most recently she has 

provided leadership as our 

Treasurer, and serves as a 

In the months since I joined the 

Community Foundation of 

Mississauga as its President & CEO, 

I have gained an immense 

appreciation for the community of 

Mississauga as a vibrant, growing 

community, one with great 

accomplishments, and with great 

promise.   
 

At the Community Foundation of 

Mississauga, we are privileged to 

play the role that we do in 

contributing to the ongoing success 

member of the  Granting and 

Investment Committees.  New to 

the Board is Pat Johnston, Partner 

at MNP who now assumes the 

role of Treasurer. Pat also serves 

on the Donor Development 

Committee and chairs the 

Finance & Audit Committee in 

his new role.   

 

We also welcome two new staff 

members: Jackie Fox, our 

Development Manager, and 

Sherri Fish, our Office 

Administrator.  They join Amir 

Majid, Grants and Community 

Initiatives Manager, Susan Chan, 

Database and Accounting 

Administrator,  as well as 

Controller Karen Dysart.  Please 

join me in a warm welcome to 

our new volunteers and staff!   

We recently published our  

Community Foundation of    

Mississauga 2016 Annual Report.   

I encourage you to visit our web 

site to read about the incredible 

accomplishments that were 

accomplished last year thanks to 

you.   

In this issue we are pleased to 

report on our 2017 Grants, and how 

they are making an impact in our 

community.  You will also read 

about our signature event, the 2017 

Dancing With Mississauga Stars 

Gala.  Finally, we are so pleased to 

report on the 2017  Pendle Award  

honoree, Merle Zoerb, who has 

been a champion for the 

Community Foundation of 

Mississauga!   

 

Anne Marie Peirce, CFRE        

President & CEO 

The Pendle Award for 

Philanthropy recognizes 

outstanding contributions to 

building vitality through support 

of the Community Foundation.  

The award’s inaugural year 

coincided with our tenth 

anniversary, and there have been 

many outstanding award 

recipients to date.  They are Ray 

Lessard, Tom Cooney, Brad 

Shoemaker, Robert and Joanne 

Wordham, Gary Reamey, and 

Winston Meyer.   
 

It is with great pleasure that we 

announce that the 2017 Pendle 

Award for Philanthropy honoree 

is Merle Zoerb.  Merle has been a 

tireless advocate and volunteer 

for the Community Foundation of 

Mississauga since before it was 

formed.  He was one of a group of 

community citizens who were 

aware of the Community 

Foundations movement that was 

Message from Anne Marie Peirce 

sweeping Canada and the value 

they brought to the people in 

those communities.  There were 

so many reasons that it made 

sense in Mississauga and along 

with a handful of early 

volunteers, Merle helped to 

establish this Foundation.   
 

Since that day, Merle Zoerb has 

been a staunch advocate for the 

Community Foundation and the 

possibilities it creates for this 

community.  He has served on 

the Asset Development 

Committee, and presently serves 

as member of the Community 

Leadership Committee, which 

supports the Foundation’s 

mission of community 

convening.  He actively supports 

the events, including  a recent 

Vital Conversation on 

Belonging.   
  

After a career in community 

cable where he was the founder 

of Cable 10 in Mississauga, and 

finished his career at Rogers, he 

turned his energies to our 

community as a volunteer.  Merle 

joined the Mississauga Arts 

Council Board, serving as its 

chair for many years.  He has also 

been a long-time Rotarian, 

contributing to its mission of 

tackling  important projects in our 

community and abroad.   Merle 

was recently honored by Heritage 

Mississauga with a Lifetime 

Achievement Award for his 

work, including his dedication to 

the Community  Foundation.   
 

Not only is Merle a founder and 

volunteer, but he also gives back.  

Merle and his wife Susan created 

their own     endowment fund at 

the Community Foundation.  

They feel strongly that for all 

they have enjoyed in their lives, 

they wanted to give back to this 

community.  This fund, which 

benefits Mississauga in 

perpetuity, is a way of doing 

that.  
 

We extend our thanks to Merle 

for your longstanding support 

for our Foundation.  From 

everyone at the Community 

Foundation, congratulations on 

this well-deserved recognition! 

 

The collective impact of the 
Community Foundation 
grants is remarkable.  The 
foresight and dedication of 
our fund holders, whose 
investment in the well-being 
of our community through 
endowed gifts at our 
Foundation, has meant that to 
date, $8.4 million has been 
granted to agencies, 
organizations and charities 
across Mississauga.   
 

This year, our granting round 

was a big success.  The 2017 

grants program saw $874,000 

granted to programs in 

Mississauga and beyond.  71 

organizations received a total 

of 107 grants, assisting them 

in their vital work.   Four 

separate funding streams 

make these grants possible:  

Arts and Culture, Children 

and Youth, the  Environment 

and the Pendle Fund.  
 

Applications to the Children 

and Youth stream of funding 

came from several 

organizations that provide 

mental health care to youth, 

like Nexus Youth Centre and 

Peel Children’s Centre.  

Organizations that provide 

emergency shelter to youth 

like Our Place Peel and 

Armagh House also received 

grants. Programs that help 

young parents develop the 

skills they need to be better 

parents like the “Nobody’s 

Perfect” program at Vita 

Centre were supported 

thanks to our donors.  
 

The environment stream  

of funding provided small 

grants to organizations to 

support environmental 

programming. Second 

Harvest, an organization 

dedicated to collecting fruit and 

vegetables from local privately 

owned or publically accessible 

fruit trees or gardens received 

funding. The food that Second 

Harvest collects is diverted to 

food banks and youth 

organizations across the city. The 

Riverwood Conservancy received 

a grant to support outdoor 

education  and environmental 

programming for children and 

youth, purchasing heavy duty rain 

ponchos so that programs can 

proceed, rain or shine! 
 

The Arts and Culture funding 

provided through the Hazel 

McCallion Fund for Arts Culture 

and Heritage provided $10,000 

grants to arts organizations across 

the city.  It   has helped bring 

Driftwood Theatre’s famous free 

outdoor theatre to Mississauga.  

The Foundation provided funding 

to Unity Charity, an arts based 

charity providing after-school 

training in the arts to low-income 

and at-risk youth.  This grant 

stream also supports 

Mississauga’s cultural heritage 

and has demonstrated this 

through funding provided to The 

Friends of The Museums of 

Mississauga, helping them fund 

the “Living Heritage Matters” 

program. The program seeks to 

engage the today’s Mississauga 

citizens with the heritage of their 

city through their own lived 

experiences.  
 

Funding through the Pendle Fund 

made 24 unique and vital grants 

to  organizations whose missions 

range from providing social 

services to those in need to 

organizations that provide 

cultural programming in the city.  

Exemplary grants from this fund 

were made to organizations like 

the Afghan Women’s 

Organization, a newcomer 

sponsoring agency that has 

helped over 3,000 families settle 

into Mississauga since the year 

2000.  This grant funds a program 

that provides 50 newcomer 

women with language instruction, 

small business training, and other 

community supports.  The Pendle 

Fund also provided CNIB with 

funding for their youth SCORE 

summer camp. This funding 

allowed 15 blind youth in 

Mississauga to take part in a 

summer camp designed 

specifically for them.   
 

The Community Foundation of 

Mississauga is proud to be able to 

support these amazing 

organizations, making significant 

impact across our city.  Our work 

is guided not only by the desire to 

create a strong, vital community 

that has the resources it needs to 

ensure quality of life for 

everyone, but also by our 

amazing donors who seek to 

leave a mark on Mississauga in a 

way that is felt by those who are 

most in need.  We thank all of our 

wonderful fund holders, 

volunteers and partners who 

make our granting round possible 

and the charities who put the 

dollars to work generating such 

great outcomes for the people of 

Mississauga. 

 

Celebrating our 2017 Grant Recipients 

At the Community Foundation of 

Mississauga, we are so fortunate to 

have our own community of sup-

porters, advocates, ambassadors 

and allies who uplift us, sustain us 

and champion our cause.  These 

are our Corporate Partners.    
 

Corporate Partners play a leading 

role in supporting and sustaining 

our Foundation.  These Partners 

are instrumental to the success of 

the Community Foundation and 

work.  This financial support is an 

investment in helping to build a 

stronger, more vital Mississauga.   
 

Not only do these community 

champions support the Foundation 

financially, but they also volunteer 

with us, advise us and provide their 

valuable expertise.   
 

We wish to thank our Partners who 

stand firmly beside the Foundation 

as we journey to expand our capac-

ity, to support our community and 

increase our impact each and every 

year.   
 

We are pleased to acknowledge 

our 2017 Partners for their invest-

ment in our community:   

Supporter  

Keyser Mason Ball LLP 

Friend  

Assante Wealth Management 

BDO 

MNP LLP 

Mississauga Board of Trade  

Associate 

Farnham + Company Chartered    

Accountants 

Pallett Valo LLP 

Spotlight on our 
Partners 

Merle Zoerb, 2017 Pendle Award Winner 

The 2017 Pendle Award 

CNIB’s SCORE Summer Camp 

Afghan Women’s Organization Program 
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and at-risk youth.  This grant 

stream also supports 

Mississauga’s cultural heritage 

and has demonstrated this 

through funding provided to The 

Friends of The Museums of 

Mississauga, helping them fund 

the “Living Heritage Matters” 

program. The program seeks to 

engage the today’s Mississauga 

citizens with the heritage of their 

city through their own lived 

experiences.  
 

Funding through the Pendle Fund 

made 24 unique and vital grants 

to  organizations whose missions 

range from providing social 

services to those in need to 

organizations that provide 

cultural programming in the city.  

Exemplary grants from this fund 

were made to organizations like 

the Afghan Women’s 

Organization, a newcomer 

sponsoring agency that has 

helped over 3,000 families settle 

into Mississauga since the year 

2000.  This grant funds a program 

that provides 50 newcomer 

women with language instruction, 

small business training, and other 

community supports.  The Pendle 

Fund also provided CNIB with 

funding for their youth SCORE 

summer camp. This funding 

allowed 15 blind youth in 

Mississauga to take part in a 

summer camp designed 

specifically for them.   
 

The Community Foundation of 

Mississauga is proud to be able to 

support these amazing 

organizations, making significant 

impact across our city.  Our work 

is guided not only by the desire to 

create a strong, vital community 

that has the resources it needs to 

ensure quality of life for 

everyone, but also by our 

amazing donors who seek to 

leave a mark on Mississauga in a 

way that is felt by those who are 

most in need.  We thank all of our 

wonderful fund holders, 

volunteers and partners who 

make our granting round possible 

and the charities who put the 

dollars to work generating such 

great outcomes for the people of 

Mississauga. 

 

Celebrating our 2017 Grant Recipients 

At the Community Foundation of 

Mississauga, we are so fortunate to 

have our own community of sup-

porters, advocates, ambassadors 

and allies who uplift us, sustain us 

and champion our cause.  These 

are our Corporate Partners.    
 

Corporate Partners play a leading 

role in supporting and sustaining 

our Foundation.  These Partners 

are instrumental to the success of 

the Community Foundation and 

work.  This financial support is an 

investment in helping to build a 

stronger, more vital Mississauga.   
 

Not only do these community 

champions support the Foundation 

financially, but they also volunteer 

with us, advise us and provide their 

valuable expertise.   
 

We wish to thank our Partners who 

stand firmly beside the Foundation 

as we journey to expand our capac-

ity, to support our community and 

increase our impact each and every 

year.   
 

We are pleased to acknowledge 

our 2017 Partners for their invest-

ment in our community:   

Supporter  

Keyser Mason Ball LLP 

Friend  

Assante Wealth Management 

BDO 

MNP LLP 

Mississauga Board of Trade  

Associate 

Farnham + Company Chartered    

Accountants 

Pallett Valo LLP 

Spotlight on our 
Partners 

Merle Zoerb, 2017 Pendle Award Winner 

The 2017 Pendle Award 

CNIB’s SCORE Summer Camp 

Afghan Women’s Organization Program 
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1832 Asset Management 
L.P. 
AGMD Group Inc. 
Mercy Alexis 
Amacon 
Wahid Amin 
Shohre Amini 
Ramon Andal 
Brenda Apel 
AstraZeneca Canada 
Jeff Atkinson 
Brian Austin 
Eric Axiak 
Neal Bach 
Katherine Barnett 
Marion Bartlett 
Tansie Bartozzi 
Bassett Real Estate 
Management Services Inc. 
Lynn Beaton 
Stacey Beatty 
Ann Beneteau 
Jason Besler 
Darlene Bessette 
Craig Blair 
Jason Bone 
Dino Bortolotto 
Simon Bottone 
Bruce Bowser 
Julia Bowser 
Colleen Boyce 
Jason and Darlene                            
Branidis 
Maggie Bras 
Cecil Brauer 
Brookes Walton LLP 
Rarnie Brown 
Mauro Bucci 
David Butti 
Peter Callaghan 
Cartwheels Gym Centre 
Inc. 
Joseph Castelluccio 
Paul Chadwick 
Agnes Chaitas 
Susan and Robert Chan 
Rashna Chotai 
Marissa Chow 
Cindy Cody 

The Community Foundation of Mississauga 
1100 Central Parkway West, Unit 15, Lower Level 
Mississauga, ON  L5C 4E5 
P: 905-897-8880   f: 905-897-7509 
e: info@CFofM.org   w: www.CFofM.org   twitter: @CFofMississauga 
Charitable BN: 892395112 RR0001 

Community Builders 

Michael Fujarczuk 
Holly Garratt 
Roland Gaspari 
Wayne Gemmell 
Robyn and Terry Gillin 
Grant Gilmour 
Scott Gilmour 
Ryan Gilmour 
Greg Gilmour 
Brenda Gilmour 
David Gilmour 
Jodi Gilmour Penelas 
E. Philip Giroday 
Harry Goel 
Michael Greer 
Bill Guest 
Jim Guest 
Silvio Guglietti 
Natalie Haley 
Patricia Hammill 
Greg Hamre 
Karen Harrington 
The Haunn Group  
Hawryluk Dentistry 
Professional Corporation 
Brad Henderson 
Michael Henry 
Larry Hill 
Andrew Hind 
Jackie Holmes 
Mary Hurley 
Sarah Hurst 
Nando Iannicca 
Domenic Italiano 
Fraser Jaffray 
William James 
Pam Johannson 
Diane Kalenchuk 
Steve Kaszas 
James Kavanagh 
Arie Kavelaar 
Jim Kennedy 
Mary Keough 
Kerr Waid Professional 
Corporation 
Omar Khan 
George Kloet 
Sherry Knight 
Linda Kostick 

Paul Cody 
Michael Cogliano 
Bryan Coleman 
Tom and Stella Cooney 
Peter Cover 
Glen Cronin 
Paul Cronin 
Rudolph Cuzzetto 
Danny Dalcourt 
Michael Day 
Anthony De Francesca 
Linda Delfin 
Michael Dennis 
Helene Derbyshire 
Yvonne Dewar 
Marion Dick 
Lina Dolfato 
Lou Donato 
Dylan Donovan 
Heather Dousett 
Melania Drake 
Kristen Duern 
Tanja Duggan 
Adriano Duronio 
Ken Eastman 
Diane Eckert 
Mark Egan 
Brian Ellacott 
Maureen and Kenneth    
Ellis 
Catherine Ellis 
Laurie Ellis 
Tammy Evans 
Ronald Factor 
Rebecca Fell 
Alison Fernandes 
Fielding Environmental 
Fincham Automotive 
Supplies Ltd. 
Firm Automation Inc. 
Paul Fletcher 
Marge Folkes 
Peter Fosbery 
Donald Foster 
FRAM + Slokker 
Toni Frankfurter 
Carolyn French 
Carol Froom 
James Fujarczuk 

Seeing Stars at the 5th Annual Gala! 

Volume 14, Issue 1 

Fall 2017 

DWMS 2017 
 

1 

CEO Message 2 

Pendle Award 2017 2 

2017 Grants 3 

Our Partners 3 

Community Builders 4 

Contact Information 4 

Inside this issue: 

locations of Arthur Murray Dance 
Studio.  Not only did they agree to 
train as ballroom dancers, they did 
it knowing the demands that the 
training might bring.  Over time, 
they became experts on the dance 
floor, and they also accepted the 
challenge of reaching out to their 
personal networks to raise funds 
for this event.  This commitment 
to the Community Foundation and 
to our cornerstone event is nothing 
short of remarkable.   
 

The competition saw a variety of 
dances.  The performances began 
with Bill and his instructor Rachel 
performing a lively West Coast 
Swing, followed by Greg and his 
instructor Pei Pei tearing up the 
dance floor with a Foxtrot and 
Swing  combination.  We were 
then treated to a lovely Argentine 
Tango courtesy of Donna and her 
instructor Ole. And finally, 
Michael and his instructor 
Kaitland had the house on its feet 
when they performed a Salsa, 
Foxtrot and Swing medley to the 
appropriate tune “Save the last 
dance for me”.   
 

There were so many people who 
contributed to the success of the 
2017 Dancing With Mississauga 
Stars, including our volunteer 
organizing committee, whose hard 
work paid off with another 
incredible event.  Thanks also to 
Amy Tjen and Barry Tjen from 
Photo Depot for recording the 

night’s excitement.  We also thank 
our 2017 Corporate Partners.  And 
we are  grateful for the support we 
received from: Arthur Murray 
Dance Studios for the professional 
dance instruction, the Mississauga 
Convention Centre, where the food 
and venue were just extraordinary, 
and AV Canada, for their returning 
support with the evening’s audio 
visual production.  
 

Returning emcees Marivel Taruc 
and Francis D’Souza made sure that 
the evening was fun and fast-paced.  
This year’s judges were Dancing 
With Mississauga Stars alum 
Maggie Bras, Jake Dheer of OMNI 
Television at Rogers Media Inc., 
and Lisa MacLaggan of Arthur 
Murray Franchised Dance Studios.   
They dished out high scores and 
compliments, and cheering sections 
were in evidence when each dancer 
took to the floor!  
 

With a combination of pledges 
received, audience and judges votes, 
this year’s Mirror Ball trophy was 
awarded to Greg Gilmour.  
Congratulations to Greg, and thank 
you for your commitment to 
Dancing with Mississauga Stars! 
 

Our final thanks go to Donna, Bill, 
Greg and Michael.  This event was 
simply not possible without you.  
We are grateful to you for sharing 
your time, talent and treasure to 
support Dancing With Mississauga 
Stars, and ultimately, the 
community of Mississauga.   

Bill Kreutzweiser 
Amin Lalani 
Gail Lavalley 
Deborah Lavender 
Van Le 
Marie Leblanc 
The Leite 
Ben Leonard 
Evelyn Leslie 
The R. Lessard Family 
Tyler Lewis 
Carmela Lomangino 
Jim Lopez 
Dana Lum 
Lynch Fluid Controls 
Inc. 
Francis MacDougall 
Ross MacHattie 
Bev Maclean 
Donald Marland 
Penelope Mathieson 
John May 
Jamie McCabe 
Maria McDonnell 
Dan McEvoy 
Maura McKeown 
Ted McLean 
Adam McLean 
Henrietta McMillan 
McMillan & Associates 
Steve Meehan 
Alison Meredith 
Sheila Messa 
Russ Milum 
Mississauga Real Estate 
Board 
Steve Moran 
Lauren Morley 
Susannah Morra 
Michael Morra 
Virginia Morra 
Antonella Morra 
Joseph Morra 
Michael Morra 
Carmen Morra 
Dante Morra 
Kathy Munshi 
Dax Nair 
Lea Nebel 

Elizabeth Nilsen 
Norwex Canada 
Joe O'connor 
Joe and Carmina Oliveira 
Wayne O'Neill 
Gonzalo Pages 
Gyanesh Paliwal 
Laurie Pallett 
Lois Pantalone 
Peter Papousek 
Sebastion Patrizio 
Anne Marie and Tom 
Peirce 
Glenn Perdue 
Personal Service Coffee 
Corp. 
Andrew Peterson 
Judy Pezzola 
John Poole 
Jorie Presswood 
Karen Priest 
Arnold Procario 
Atta Qureshi 
Carlo Racioppo 
Maria Racioppo 
Rocco Racioppo 
Julia  
Karen  
Heather Ravelle 
Re/Max Integra 
Michael Rizzuto 
Steve Rockett 
Roy Roden 
Jeffery Rolke and   
Nancy Jenner-Rolke 
Roofcan Inc. 
Gary Roork 
Rosewater Spa of 
Oakville 
Tim Rowan 
Kam Sabouri 
Stephen Sacchitiello 
Nick Sacchitiello 
The Estate of Nancy 
Salmon 
Jane and David Sanders 
Gurdeep Sandhu 
Sam Sandhu 
Dan Saracini 

Carol-Anne Schneider 
Nauman Sehgal 
Stuart Smith 
Harold Smith 
Jack Smith 
Snug Harbour Seafood 
Bar & Grill 
John Sorokolit 
Clare Sorrell 
Ron Starr 
Reid Stephens 
Erle Stephens 
Gerald Stewart 
Ann Stewart 
Strategy 4 Inc. 
Synercom Strategies 
Inc. 
Maria Tassou 
Dwight Taylor 
Erica Teklits 
Larry Tenaschuk 
Tone-A-Matic 
International Inc 
Phil Trigiani 
Ken Turner 
Randy Velocci 
Wally Vogel 
W & Co. Hair Salon 
Inc. 
Rosanne Wallace 
Ernie Ward 
Wedlock Paper 
Converters 
Jeff White 
Shelley White 
Dana Whitman 
Tammy Wilkinson 
Betty Williams 
R. J. Wilson 
Alan Winterfield 
Ted Wojas 
Robert and Joanne 
Wordham 
David Wright 
Greg Zeloway 
Susan and Merle 
Zoerb 
Stan Zupancic 

2017 Champion Greg Gilmour takes home the trophy 

Dancing with Mississauga Stars is 
our cornerstone event, and the 
2017 Gala was a great success!  
On November 3rd, our Stars took 
to the dance floor at the 
Mississauga Convention Centre 
after months of preparation for the 
big night.  This year we celebrated 
our 5th Annual Dancing With 
Mississauga Stars, and we did so 
with all the glitz and glamour that 
the event is known for as we were 
treated to excellence in ballroom 
dance competition.  
 

The 2017 Stars are Donna 
Brookes, broker with Sotheby’s 
International Realty Canada, Greg 
Gilmour, owner of Re/Max Realty 
Specialists Inc., Bill Guest, 
President of CCR Solutions, and 
Michael Morra of Michael’s Back 
Door Restaurant in Clarkson.  
Thanks go to these 4 community 
leaders who enthusiastically 
agreed to accept the challenge of 
the ballroom dance competition, 
as well as raise important funds 
for the Community Foundation of 
Mississauga.  Monies raised help 
the Community Foundation in its 
work building a vital, dynamic, 
successful community.    We are 
deeply grateful to our Stars for 
making this another successful 
Dancing with Mississauga Stars 
Gala. 
 

These Stars began training for the 
event many months ago with the 
Mississauga and Oakville 


